
 
 
 
Welcome to Lorne Petkau, Food Rescue Specialist 

 
Lorne Petkau is our newest Food Rescue Specialist here at Second Harvest Heartland.  Food rescue and waste diversion are 
huge passions of Lorne’s, and he is looking forward to learning more about your programs and the work you do to serve 
your communities. 
 
Prior to joining Second Harvest Heartland, Lorne worked for Whole Foods Market for 20 years; the last 12 of which were in 
store leadership.  His retail experience gives him a unique perspective on the challenges and potential of food rescue.    
 
You’ll have an opportunity to meet Lorne at the upcoming Food Partner Conference in St. Cloud, and he’ll be reaching out 
to Food Rescue Agency Partners in his territory (see below) to introduce himself and offer any assistance he can in making 
your food rescue collections as fruitful as possible! 
 
 

 
 


